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This bill would support our elected officials to act in the interest of their constituents 

and be representative of the population of Oregon.  This bill would return power to 

the state and not a few selected officials especially the governor.  As a 35 year 

veteran of medicine, a colleague of former Senator and Dr. Alan Bates I feel strongly 

that sound medical advice would have changed the course of this current pandemic 

for Oregon had Emergency Powers been limited.  I have submitted written and oral 

testimony multiple times along with others in the health care and educational fields, 

only to have our voices fall on deaf ears because those listening are not 

representative of all Oregonians. 

Thankyou 

Anne Ryland P.A. 


